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Sincerely,

Jason Roller

Effective May 20th 2024, we will be transitioning our dining services from the
Union Market to the Pour location. Pour will be offering sandwiches, salads,
wraps, parfaits, and many other options. The services at Pour that begin Monday
will extend throughout the summer. 

In addition, dining services will be offering meal options at the Hangar
beginning June 3rd through August 4th, from 11:00am-1:00pm. The Hangar will
NOT be open prior to 6/3. Students, campers, faculty, and staff will be able to
enjoy the “all you care to eat” option at the Hangar location.

The Union Market will re-open for full service on August 5th, and resume all
normal operating hours.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact jason.roller@questfms.com

Thank you for dining with us, and we look forward to serving you throughout the
summer!

General Manager
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